
Hello Clara Hughes Community, 

We know that many of you like to show appreciation at this time of year by sending in 
gifts for the staff.  Due to our Health and Safety Protocols staff will not be able to 
accept gifts that are brought in.  If you would like to send a gift to your child's teacher, 
please consider an electronic gift that you can send to them through email. 

Your Admin Team, 

Sharon Knights and David Budd 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Clara Hughes Community, 

Our holiday break is quickly approaching and we wanted to remind you that our last 
day this week will be Friday December 18, 2020 and that it will be a regular dismissal 
at 3:35.  As we start to think about our holiday plans please click on the link to see 
some holiday reminders from the Durham Region Public Health ​Holiday Reminders 
DRHD.pdf  

Please see below for our weekly reminders; 

Spirit Days Monday Dec. 14-Friday Dec. 18, 2020 

● Monday      ​Red/Green Hat Day 
● Tuesday     ​Holiday Shirt/Sweater Day 
● Wednesday ​ Wacky Hair Day 
● Thursday    ​ Mad for Plaid Day 
● Friday         ​Pajama Day 

Family Pizza Night 

Dominoes Pizza will be hosting a Clara Hughes Family Pizza Night on Thursday 
December 17, 2020 between the hours of 4-8 p.m.  When you order pizza on 
Thursday December 17, 2020 from Dominoes a portion of the nights proceeds will go 
to Clara Hughes Public School.  If you want to order online you can order and call the 
store you ordered from to let them know it is for the Clara Hughes Family Pizza 
Night.  Please see attached flyer for more details ​FPN Flyer Template.pdf  

https://asp.schoolmessenger.ca/ddsbca/emailattachment.php?id=16379&name=Holiday%20Reminders%20DRHD.pdf
https://asp.schoolmessenger.ca/ddsbca/emailattachment.php?id=16379&name=Holiday%20Reminders%20DRHD.pdf
https://asp.schoolmessenger.ca/ddsbca/emailattachment.php?id=16377&name=FPN%20Flyer%20Template.pdf


If you are requesting a delivery, each store has a boundary, click on the link to see 
boundaries ​Family Pizza Night.JPG  

●  Anyone who lives west of Ritson should be calling 245 King st 
●  If you are living EAST of Ritson 245 King st 
● North of Olive : please call store located in 1303 King st 
● South of Olive : Please call store located in ​600 Grandview st S 

Dates of Significance 

December 16-24  Las Posadas: ​(Spanish: “The Inns”) religious ​festival​ celebrated in 
Mexico​ and some parts of the ​United States​ between December 16 and 24. Las 
Posadas ​commemorates​ the journey that ​Joseph​ and ​Mary​ made from ​Nazareth​ to 
Bethlehem​ in search of a safe refuge where Mary could give birth to the baby ​Jesus​. 
When they were unable to find lodging in Bethlehem, Joseph and Mary were forced to 
seek shelter in a stable, where the Christ Child was born. Las Posadas is celebrated 
from Wednesday, December 16 to Thursday, December 24, 2020. 

Have a safe, and relaxing weekend. 

Your Admin Team 

Sharon Knights and David Budd 

  
 

https://asp.schoolmessenger.ca/ddsbca/emailattachment.php?id=16378&name=Family%20Pizza%20Night.JPG
https://www.google.com/maps/search/600+Grandview+st+S?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.britannica.com/topic/feast-religion
https://www.britannica.com/place/Mexico
https://www.britannica.com/place/United-States
https://www.merriam-webster.com/dictionary/commemorates
https://www.britannica.com/biography/Saint-Joseph
https://www.britannica.com/biography/Mary-mother-of-Jesus
https://www.britannica.com/place/Nazareth-Israel
https://www.britannica.com/place/Bethlehem
https://www.britannica.com/biography/Jesus

